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Printing Association." Jamieson Parker tells about "Historic Amer­
ican Buildings Survey." There is also the usual rich harvest of book
reviews and news notes.

Marine Museum

In the May, 1934, issue of The Northwest Naturalist much at­
tention is given to the establishment of the Marine Museum by the
Puget Sound Academy of Science on the ship St. Paul at the Gov­
ernment Locks, Ballard. Gratitude is there shown to C. Arthur Foss
who provided the ship as the home for the Museum.

United States Geographic Board

In this Quarterly for October, 1933, the record of the reports
was brought down to April 5, 1933, or bulletin No. 25. In the issue
for April, 1934, an item was published about the large (834 pages)
Sixth Report. Soon after the arrival of that Report} it was an­
nounced that the United States Geographic Board was being aban­
doned and the work would be assigned to some officer in the Inte­
rior Department.

There has now arrived fifteen of the smaller bulletins of de­
cisions, Numbers 26 to 41 inclusive, from May 3, 1933, to May 2,
1934. Most of these were devoted to National Parks, where studies
had been in progress for years. No. 29, June 30, 1932, embraces
such studies for Mount Rainier National Park. The date of publi­
cation is 1934, indicating that the record had been held for possible
corrections after that date of June 30, 1932. This pamphlet will
prove of continued importance for those who visit and write about
the Park.

Early Cattle Trade on iPuget Sound

Professor J. Orin Oliphant had an article on "The Cattle Trade
on Puget Sound, 1858-1890" in Agricultural History for July, 1933.
The footnotes indicate that he has searched abundantly in the news­
papers and other sources in Washington, Oregon and British Colum­
bia. The materials in this article are taken from his unpublished
doctoral dissertation, "The Range-Cattle Industry in the Oregon
Country to 1890," at Harvard University.


